
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

  

Dates for the diary 
 

Tuesday, 12th September 

Y5 & Y6 Modern Muslin Talk 

 
 

Friday, 15th September 

Y6 Class Trip - Coal Mining 

Museum 

 

Tuesday, 19th September 

Y1 & Y2 Modern Muslim Talk 

 

Tuesday, 26th September 

Y1 Class Trip - Conisborough 

Castle 

Y3 & Y4 Modern Muslim Talk 

 

Friday, 29th September 

Y5 Class Trip - Jorvik Centre 

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

 

 

 

01226 743008 

s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance 
 

Well done to this week’s winners:   

EYFS 

 
 

Attendance this week: 94.5% 

Attendance this year: 94.6% 

Attendance target: 96.5% 

 

Just a reminder…please ensure that 

you let the school office know if your 

child is not going to be in school. 

 

 

Welcome back 
Welcome back to school and what a fabulous week back we have had.  

It has been an absolute pleasure to welcome our children back into 

school and we certainly have some exciting plans for the year ahead. 

This half term, Year 6 will be visiting the National Coal Mining 

Museum, Year 5 will be attending the Jorvik Viking Centre as well as 

Year 1 visiting Conisbrough Castle. We are sure that our children will 

have a wonderful time and represent our school brilliantly. Look out 

for your child’s class for trips that are going to be upcoming…  

 

Trips 
We have our Year 6 trip to the National Coal Mining Museum next week as well as Year 5 visiting the Jorvik 

Viking Centre. If your child is in these classes then please ensure that you have completed the necessary 

paperwork and it is handed in to your child’s class teacher. 

 
 

Elsecar Holy Trinity 

Primary School 
Church Street, Elsecar, S74 8HS 

Parental involvement 
This year we would really like to keep parents well informed 

about all aspects of our curriculum and what your child is 

going to be learning throughout the year. Teachers are 

sending information about what is being taught during this 

term in your child’s class, this is going to include information 

about PE, homework dates and any booked dates that your 

child’s class teacher may have already booked in. 

 

RAAC 
As you are all aware the Government is currently completing a 

significant survey of public sector buildings, including schools, 

with regard to the presence of RAAC (reinforced autoclaved 

aerated concrete) 

RLB building surveyors are working with SMAT to complete 

this work and Tamara Gulliver (DCEO) is meeting them on 

Monday 11th September 2023 for a progress meeting. 

Following on from this meeting we will provide you with more 

information next week. The safety of all our pupils is 

paramount in all of our schools. 
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